




Risk Assessment 
NOTE: Before completing this risk assessment please see guidance notes towards the end of the document. 

Identified 
Hazards 

Vulnerable 

Groups 
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Who maybe 
affected 

Employees (including 
clinically extremely 

vulnerable and 
clinically vulnerable) 

Adapted from Stallard Kane Ltd 

Risk Level before 
control measures 

Sxl=R 
s I L I R 

5 4 20 

Existing control measures 

• For employees with an underlying health
condition, the government "strongly
advises" that you work from home where
possible (i.e. the clinically extremely
vulnerable). If your job isn't suitable for
home working the employer will consider
offering you furloughed, temporarily re­
deployed to a role that would allow home
working for the duration of this crisis, or
undertake a risk assessment to identify any
additional steps that need to take, such as
re-allocating some duties or providing
additional personal protective equipment.

• Measures shall be explored to keep
clinically vulnerable people working from
home, where this cannot be avoided,
stringent measures will be introduced to
ensure social distancing - measures are
as detailed throughout this assessment.

• Employees must speak to their GP or care
team if they have not been contacted and
think they should have been.

• 

• 

Additional Control 
measures required 

Review risk assessment 

immediately if the 

situation arises where 

clinically vulnerable 

people are in the office, 

and have to spend time 

within 2m of others to 

carefully assess the risk 

and determine whether 

this is acceptable or not. 

Arrange access to mental 

health first aider for 

support to be provided to 

those who are clinically 

vulnerable that cannot 

work from home 

To be 
actioned by 

Line Managers 

Completion 
date 

As soon as 
possible. 

•.,. "' 
JOHN GOOD 

Final Risk level 
Sxl=R 

SILIRIRR 

5 5 M 






































